
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  
held in the Hub on Thursday 12​th​ April 2018, following the Annual Parish 

meeting 
Parish Councillors Present: 

Cllr. Tony Adams Cllr Malcolm Allsop (Vice Chair) Cllr. Kim Claxton  
Cllr. Philip Everett Cllr Barry Fiske (Chair) Cllr Patrick Hadingham 
Cllr Chris Hall Cllr. Sylvia Holyoake Cllr Ian Joynson  
Cllr. Peter Mantle   
 
Clerk:​ Clare Male 

MP Keith Simpson, Cllr Vincent Tapp and 6 members of the public were present at the meeting. 

 

1. WELCOME  
 

2. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING - ​agreed the accuracy of the final minutes of the Annual 
Parish meeting of the ​19th May 2017​. 

 
3. CHAIR’S REPORT - ​Cllr Fiske gave a report to the meeting with a summary of the previous 

year. 
 

4. MP KEITH SIMPSON - ​gave a report on his Parliamentary activities over the past year. 
 

5. NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REPORT - ​Cllr Allsop gave an update to the meeting with 
progress so far. 

 
6. RECREATION AND AMENITIES REPORT - ​Cllr Mantle gave a report to the meeting. 

 
7. DISTRICT COUNCILLOR’S REPORT - ​Cllr Vincent Tapp gave a short report. 

 
8. COUNTY COUNCILLOR’S REPORT - ​Tom Garrod sent his apologies.  He sent a 12 page 

report which was summarised by the Clerk, 
 

9. NORFOLK POLICE REPORT - ​PC Andrew Mason sent apologies and advised that they are 
awaiting a new Beat Manager. 

 



10. WROXHAM WAR MEMORIAL TRUST REPORT - ​no report received. 
 
11. PUBLIC SPEAKING - ​members of the public asked questions about public green spaces, 

traffic on the Norwich Road and the NDR. 
 
Followed by a Wroxham Parish Council Full Council meeting. 
 
Clare Male, Clerk & RFO to the Parish Council,  
07803 705434 
wroxhamparishcouncil@gmail.com 
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